
Aloha Fellow Owners, 

I hope you are all well and staying safe.   

As you may know, we have a vacancy on the Board of Directors that we’d like to fill at our next regular 

board meeting on 10 Jun.  We are seeking a volunteer owner to fill this position.  If you are interested, 

please send an email to our Hawaiiana Managing Agent, Gene Peles at genep@hmcmgt.com or letter to 

Gene at the Admin Office indicating you’re interest and a short written background on yourself, 

including why you’d like to volunteer to be on the board.  You are welcome to copy me as well at 

bob@waikikibanyan.org .   I will work with Gene to allow the Board to review any submissions prior to 

the meeting and the Board will vote/select a candidate at that meeting to join the board.   

Please send your email/letter to me or deliver to the Admin Office (Tom) by 8 June so we have time to 

review prior to our meeting.  I will ensure all submissions are reviewed by the entire board. 

Also, please note that this position will automatically end at the Annual Association meeting next 

February.  At that time, this position will be vacated and the director will need to run for re-election. 

We have a lot of work to do, and look forward to filing this important board vacancy. 

Thanks, 

 

Bob Ivanoff 

President 

Waikiki Banyan AOAO 
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